
410 Ann Street Brisbane  Qld  4000 

GPO Box 1449 Brisbane  Qld  4001 

For reply please quote: IS&CA/MR – T23/334 – D23/6301 

27 February 2023 

The Honourable Alan Wilson KC 

Public Interest Disclosure Review Secretariat 

Strategic Policy and Legal Services  

Department of Justice and Attorney-General 

G P O Box 149 

BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Via email:  PIDActReview@justice.qld.gov.au 

Dear Mr Wilson  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the review of the Public Interest 

Disclosure Act 2010 (PID Act). 

As an organisation that takes allegations of wrongdoing very seriously, we appreciate the 

opportunity to provide feedback on the objects, purpose and function of the PID Act. The PID 

Act is a very important piece of legislation that provides guidance, protection and support for 

anyone involved in the making of a Public Interest Disclosure. 

My team has compiled feedback on a number of questions from the Issues paper, which I have 

included with this letter for consideration in the review. 

Should you or your colleagues have any questions about the contents of our submission, 

please don’t hesitate to contact Melissa Rogers, Director, Independent Services and the 

Customer Advocate via email to  or by phone on . 

Yours sincerely 

Samay Zhouand 

Public Trustee of Queensland and CEO 
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